
Please be advised that as from  

1 April 2015, 

 Eye and Optometry Services will no longer 

be provided at St Aidan’s Hospital. 

Eye and Optometry services will now be 

provided at McCord Hospital. 
   

With effect from 1 April 2015, all patients with eye-

related ailments must report to McCords Hospital. 
 

NB: This includes current St Aidan’s patients who had 

bookings for April 2015 and onwards.   

TO ALL EYE CARE PATIENTS 

Mrs Pamela Bhengu  
Operational Manager: 

Eye Clinic  
 

Tel: 031 314 2249/2284 

Cell: 072 122 7002 
 

Mrs Hlengiwe Hlophe  
Public Relations Officer 
 

Tel: 031 314 2224 

Cell : 084 947 6113 

Dr Kapil Moodley  
Head of Department : 

Ophthalmology 
 

Tel: 083 799 69 33 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION YOU CAN CONTACT: 

URGENT NOTICE   


